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January 26th  – February 1st    
 

N 

9am   Mass             Monday 
Larry Like            M/M Ryan King 
9am   Mass                   Tuesday 
                    No Mass-Father at Meeting 
6:15pm     Mass   Wednesday 
John the Baptist Son Tran          M/M Alvin Cao 
9am   Mass       Thursday 
Helen Luong                                  Diane Nguyen 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5pm   Mass             SATURDAY 
Joseph E. Murphy                       Juanita Murphy 
9am   Mass                   SUNDAY 
Our Parish Family                                     Fr. Jack 
11:45am  Mass       SUNDAY 
Anna Maria Hoang                        Diane Nguyen 
 
 
   

 

Sacrament of Forgiveness 
(Penance, Reconciliation, Confession) 

Mon thru Thurs After Morning Mass 
(Just ask Father after Mass) 

Saturday from 4:00pm – 4:30pm 
Confessions by Appointment 

Wednesday at 5:45pm 
 

 

Come, Visit the Lord 
 

 
 

in The Blessed Sacrament  
 

 

The chapel is accessible at all times. The 
combination is 415. The door will lock safely 
behind you. 

 

 
 

Pope Francis created quite a stir in his reference to 
rabbits during what has become the customary press 
conference on the return flight to Rome from the 
Philippines. It will be helpful to understand the context. 
The Philippines now has a population of 100 million, 
more than 80% of whom are Catholics. Just a few 
months ago, the national legislature with leadership from 
the president adopted a bill that permits the use of 
contraceptives and calls for mandatory sex education in 
public schools. This legislation was, of course, vigorously 
fought against by the nation’s Catholic bishops. While 
Francis was visiting, it was widely publicized that a rather 
large population of homeless children in the Manila area 
were rounded up and kept out of sight. The truth is that 
the poverty rate in the Philippines is very high, and many 
government officials made no apologies in stating that 
the unavailability of contraceptives was a contributing 
cause. 
 

One of the reporters on the plane asked the Pope for his 
position on the whole matter of birth control for Catholics. 
Francis first of all rejected the idea that poverty is caused 
by the number of children that parents choose to bring 
into the world. He said it is rather caused by an unjust 
economic system which fails to place the fundamental 
rights and needs of human beings at its center. Then he 
added that unlike rabbits, Catholics are not obliged to 
have one child after another, but rather using licit means 
of family planning, are able to limit the number of children 
as a feature of responsible parenthood. Now we all know 
that Pope Francis has become loved and admired 
because he speaks so plainly rather than in theological 
jargon. But the reference to rabbits is one that all are 
familiar with so he chose that to drive home his point. 
Some Catholics took offense claiming that he was 
criticizing large families. These individuals must not have 
known that only a few weeks ago Pope Francis had 
convened a gathering at the Vatican to celebrate large 
families!  
 

The truth is that the world faces predictable dangers from 
both overpopulation (in the Third World), and 
underpopulation (in the so-called Developed World). 
Many of the richest nations on earth are contending with 
birth rates that have fallen way below the replacement 
rate (more births than deaths). It is also true that most 
well educated people, Catholic and non-Catholics alike, 
believe that determining the number of children that 
couples have is a personal matter based on the 
conviction of each. While the Pope no doubt 
acknowledges this choice as a highly personal one, he 
believes there are gospel principles which the church’s 
teachers have an obligation to point out. One might fairly 
ask: Does wishing to have a ―better‖ life style justify not 
being generous in bringing new life into the world? 

 

 

RESPONSIBLE 

PARENTHOOD 
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GROWING the FAITH 

 

 
 

START PLANNING NOW TO PARTICIPATE! 
The next Season will begin soon 

 

GROWING the FAITH at St Andrew seeks to embrace 
the many faith dimensions of an adult life—
understanding and communicating the faith, 
personal growth, the experience of family life, 
relationships, public service, and concern for the 
common good. 
 
 

Here Are Some of the Things that Will Be 
Considered by the Adult Formation 

Committee 
 
 
 

FR. ROBERT BARRON 

Producer of ―Catholicism‖  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 DVD format with study guides! 
 Webinar training for facilitators! 
 

 

DR. SCOTT HAHN 

Noted Author & Convert to Catholicism 

The Lamb’s Supper book and study guide 
The Mass as Heaven on Earth 

 

PRE-ORDER MATERIALS  

 

FOR AT HOME USE 

Pray & Reflect with POPE FRANCIS over 30 days  
 

WHAT POPE FRANCIS SAYS ABOUT JESUS 
 

 

JOURNEY OF FAITH 

 

JOF participants who were accepted as 
Catechumens this past Sunday 

 

Abby Baker 

Garrett Bocock 

Trenton Bocock 

Mackenzie Bonny 

Zoey Brunt 

Eziquiel Carrizales 

Rafael Carrizales 

Elijah Ingram 

Katrina Petker 

Kylie Potter 

Laura Rodriguez 

Elizabeth Ryan 

Elizabeth Silva 

Andrew Stinson 

Jakob Urbanski 
 

JOF participants who were welcomed as 
Candidates for Full Communion with the Church 

 

Anna Coppin 

Denise Flis 

Kim Flis 

Kelly Hanlon 

Loren Harris 

Scott Hedrick 

John Hetherington 

Christopher Lovett 

Edith Martinez 

Dena Scaffetta 

James Scoggins 

Ronald Vaughan 

O J Williams 
 

Catholic JOF participants who were welcomed as 
individuals completing their sacramental initiation  

 

 

Arnaldo Alicea-Rosario 

Jan Michael Gonzalez-Rivera 

Nicole Gonzalez- Rivera 

Diego Guzman-Espinoza 

Esteban Thomas Rodriguez  

Jayden Paxton 

Yiraida Ponce 
 
 

 
 

TAYLOR PAVEY 
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SUNDAYS 10:15—11:25 

 

 

GRADES K-5 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

GRADE 6--8 

GRADES 9-12 

 

        
 

LIFE NIGHT 

Wednesday at 7pm    
 

 

YOUTH PRAYER NIGHT 

HS Jr’s & Sr’s & Young Adults 

Thursdays 5:30pm – 7:30 pm 

 
 

 

Taize Prayer 

Thursday, Jan 29th 7pm at the Cathedral 
Fellowship and refreshments following prayer. 

 

―Equipped‖ 

For College Students will be held on Feb 20 – 22 at 
the OLOG Youth Camp. The cost is $40 and you 
must register by Feb. 10th. To register and for more 
information contact the Youth & Young Adults office 
at 721-9220 or jcogburn@archokc.org 
 
 

 

 

Jan 31       H.S. Youth Leadership Training  
       at St. Gregory’s.  
 

Feb 6-8      Linked Retreat at OLOG Camp 
                   for Juniors and Seniors. 
              Registration and fees are due today! 
 

Feb 9           Deposit of $50 due for Steubenville  
                     for all high school students either 
                    Jul 10-12 or 17-19 
                                     

Feb 15       Deposit of $75 due for Shine Work 
                  Camp for high school students  
                  Jul 27-Aug 1 in Farmington, Mich 
 

Contact Brooke Beasley or Dina Jones 
For more information 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship of Treasure 
Sacrificial Giving 

 Jan 18 FYTD PFYTD 

Sacrificial Giving  10,332   417,982   424,310  

  Children/Teens  12   262   

  Total Contributions 10,344  418,244   424,310  

 Other Income  2,021   128,470   186,344  

   Total Income   12,365   546,714   610,654  
 

Have you ever thought of Envelopes as a 
way to Gift Wrap your offering? There are 
envelopes in the pews and on the table in 
the commons for those who may have left 
their personal envelopes at home. 
 
Statements will be sent out in mid to late 
January to all parishioners who made 
recordable contributions during 2014.  
 

 

Thanks to All Our 
Good and Generous Stewards! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LONG RANGE PLANNING MEETING 

FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

JUNE 1-5 12:30-3:30 
Anyone interested in planning and or helping 
out is invited to a planning meeting this 
Wednesday after the 6:15 pm Mass in the 

McConnell Room. Pizza/Drinks provided! 
 
 

Confirmation Meeting  

For Parents 

Sunday, Feb 1st, 10:15am    
Knights Chamber 

 

Discussion topics will include final 
preparations for confirmation and 
the spring confirmation retreat.  
Sponsors are also welcome. 
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Happy Birthday 
 

1/25 Shawn Clark, Tiffany Nguyen, Lucia 
Burk, Sarah Nguyen, Wayne 
Wolfenkoehler 

 
1/26 Paxton Le, Don Doan, Joaquin 

Guerrero, Cabett Jones, Carmen Diaz, 
Deana Morse 

 
1/27 Autumn McKinney, Jerome Caplinger, 

Maria Rodriguez, Jasli Hernandez, 
Kassandra Gandara, Turner Tharp, 
Brian Knight 

 
1/28 Thomas Pham, Adam Whitney, Alyssa 

Stroud, Julie Stinson, Kevin Cao, Israel 
Turner, Bobbie Hughes, Sherry 
Lanoue, Ralph Latimer 

 
1/29 David Tran, Mike Sebrant, Michelle 

Standifer, Karol Lakatosh, Gay 
Meilleur, HeeSun Suh, Ethan Hoang, 
Shaun Petker, John Blevins, Sarah 
Pontius 

 
1/30 Kyler Scott, Jennifer Flores, Samuel 

Adame, Ninia Lay, Sherry D. Oliver 
 
1/31 Meredith Ronck, Jessica Sarchet, 

Richard Snellen, Lupe Salinas, Carl 
Johnson, Bria Hanlon  

 
 

 

Happy Anniversary 
 

1/26 Mr. & Mrs. Phong Nguyen  18 
 Mr. & Mrs. Danny Perez  13 
 
1/27 Mr. & Mrs. Shaun Bartlett    8 
 
1/28 Mr. & Mrs. Ed Tucker  43 
 Mr. & Mrs. David Boren  15 
 Mr. & Mrs. Alessio Orlando    9 
 
1/31 Mr. & Mrs. William Seck  39 
 
  

 
 

 

 
5PM      1/31 
 

Altar Server 
Raymond Catalano, Tom 
Strotman, Fred Spellman 

Holy 
Communion  

Cheryl Harper, Apolonio & Mary 
Lopez, Nancy & Roy Lyle, Robin 
Teske, Nicole & Fred Apellman, 
Tom Strotman, Matt Walters 

Gift Bearer Muzny Family,  

Hospitality 
Ron & Sandy Porter, Wayne & 
Wilma Wolfenkoehler 

Lector Dale Neikirk, Ann Grover 

Coordinator Frank Cassarino 
 
 

9AM      2/1 
 

Altar Server Michael O'Brien, AJ & Jake Martell 

Holy 
Communion  

Jovita Crissman, Steve Cullip, 
Joseph & Mary Earing, Shirley 
Graham, Michael Johns, Elza 
Jones, Jan Mollman, Marty Ortega, 
Bill Seck, Noreen Valadez, Sam 
Warnecke 

Gift Bearer Heid Family, Kathy & Jaci Noxon 

Hospitality Marge & Greg Hargrove, Ruth 
Heiderich, Anh Pham 

Lector Stephen Fogle, Laurie Majors 

Coordinator Ray Hulley 
 
 

11:45AM     2/1 
 

Altar Server 
Celeste Ceballos, Jay Harris, Joey 
Smith 

Holy 
Communion  

Donna Barnard, Peggy Denker, 
Mike Friedt, Kelly Gibbons, 
Gerardo & Teresa Hernandez, 
Teresa Harris, Dan Quiles, Eileen 
Simpson, Ed & Kay Tucker 

Gift Bearer  Ashworth Family, Denis Family 

Hospitality Deborah & Gary Kamphaus, Jon & 
Patti Riva 

Lector Bernie Denker, Joe Gibbons 

Coordinator Debbie Friedt 
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UPCOMING PARISH EVENTS 

 

January 26 
7:00pm Bible Study 
 
January 27  
5:30pm Cantor Practice 
6:00pm Choir Practice 
6:45pm Instrument Practice 
6:30pm Boy Scouts Meeting 
 

January 28 
6:30am Small Group Cursillo 
10:00am Growing the Faith 
7:00pm VBS planning Mtg 
7:00pm Life Nite 
7:00pm Vacation Bible School Planning Meeting 
 

January 29 
5:30pm Youth Prayer 
6:00pm SVdP 
7:00pm Growing the Faith-Bible Study: Acts 
 
February 1 
10:15am Life Kids, Edge, Life Teen 
10:15am Growing the Faith Sessions 
 

 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

2/12  Lunch & Tour at Legends 
               12:30 pm 
 

Please use sign-up sheets or 
Call Peggy @408-0473 

 
 

 
 
Thanks very much for your generous offering of groceries 
and other monetary gifts to help purchase items from the 
Regional Food Bank. The following Items are used on a 
regular basis: 
 

Box Dinners    Cereal/Oatmeal   Corn    
Peanut Butter  Dry Pinto Beans     Fruit 
Ramen Noodles  Green Beans  Beans 
Instant Potatoes     Spaghetti Sauce Rice 
Saltine Crackers Mac & Cheese  Jelly 
Tuna or Chicken Macaroni  Soup             
Spaghetti  Vegetables  Tomatoes 
  

Current Pantry Needs:  Cookies & Bread 
 

 

 

HEALTH BENEFITS OF 

PRAISING GOD IN SONG 

 

 Reduce stress & Improve mood 
 Lower blood pressure & Improve breathing 
 Reduce perceived pain 
 Improve your memory of central  
      teachings of the Gospel  
 Improve hearing of God’s Word 
 GOD IS PRAISED! 

 

Don’t wait another minute to reap these benefits! 
 

 

REHEARSALS 
 

TUESDAYS          6pm-7:30pm 
                  SUNDAYS           8am or 10:45am 

 

 
 

Rosaries and Medals of all kinds 
Books of Prayer and Meditation 

Children’s Books 
All Occasion Cards 

Crucifixes 
Beautiful Religious Art 

 

End of Year Clearance!!! 

 

ALL ITEMS $10 AND ABOVE  

20% OFF 

 
 
 
 



THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                         JANUARY 25, 2015          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 

Jan 25 – Feb 1 

 
This week we join parishes all over the country 
to celebrate our Catholic Schools. Did you know 
that from 60 to 75 percent of practicing Catholics 
attended Catholic schools? We would have a 
much smaller church without them.  
 
All Saints is located on 36th Street near 
Tecumseh Rd. in Norman. This week we will be 
supporting women and children through various 
service projects.  The main service project recipients 
will be the Catholic Charities Women’s Sanctuary 
and Birth Choice. 
 
Come and visit our Catholic School on Sunday, 
Feb 1st from 1-3pm. Tours will be available.  
Families will be able to visit with teachers, 
students and administrators about Catholic 
education. 
 
All parishioners are invited to eat at Raising 
Canes in NORMAN (12th and Alameda and 36th 
and Main) on Tuesday, Jan 27th.  Mention All 
Saints when you order. We will be purchasing 
diapers and formula for Birth Choice with the 
proceeds! 

______________________________________ 

 
 

FEBRUARY 28, 2015 

9AM--4PM 

EMBASSY SUITES IN NORMAN 

 

This annual conference provides participants with an 

opportunity to get away from the "noise" of life and 

spend time contemplating their roles and goals as 

Catholic men. The presentations are given by 

nationally renowned speakers. Through fellowship 

with other men and the celebration of the 

Sacraments of Reconciliation and Holy Communion 

there is a great opportunity to grow in faith.   

Register online now @ Catholicmen.net. Cost for 

adults is $55.00 if registered by Feb 2 or $65 after 

Feb 2.  College students cost is $39.00. High school 

students cost is $29.00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAY FOR THE INFIRM & HOMEBOUND 
 

HOMEBOUND 

 

Barbara Anoatubby  Adela  Balderas 
Joyce Beauregard             Pat Everhart  
Dorothy  Bradley  Lillian Brehm  
Ron & Rose Rytlewski  John Wemyss 
Margaret Crawford  Rodney Mumford 
Frances Drabowsky     Cardie Sauman 
Goldie Evans   Gladys Grizzle 
Ruth Frejo   Rosita Hall   
Donald Landt   Ray Linch     
San Juana Medina  Ta Nguyen 
Alberta Marquez  Michelle Mathew 
Paula Mejlaender  Bernadine Merz 
June Mesarick     Neans Murray 
Janie & Al O’Connor   Furina Nance 
Bob Onspaugh  Charles Lane   
Elinor Thompson  Ray Winnard 
Homer & Lorene Thompson    
   
  

If you see the names of people on the list of the 
infirm who are now on the mend, please call the 
office so we can remove them to make room for 
others.    
 

INFIRM 
 

Wanda Kuzmic   Bert Alvarez       Ray Brewer 
Reginald Stewart   Toni Kane      David Miller                 
George Kuzmic   Roger Kane       Bryce Duke 
Loretta Plumlee     Miles Simpson     Cletus Kane        
Ramona Orland   Jim Pitcock     Weldon Cain            
Caroline Newel   Veronica Quinn    Debby Hall     
Mary A. Balderas   Imogene Wood     Harold Cook                   
Chester Hagnoski      
 
All our homebound and infirm parishioners are 
being looked after by very special Care-Givers. 
Please be sure to remember them in your 
prayers as well. Sometimes people wonder how 
they can really pray for so many people. Here’s 
a tip for a prayer at any time of the day or night: 
 

 
Dear Lord, I commend to you all the 

infirm and homebound members  
of our parish family. Please give  

them and their caregivers  
every grace and blessing. 
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